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Good Afternoon Ms. Snyder.
 
The attached is the Service’s response to the Davy Crockett M101 license
 amendment.
 
Thank you,
 
Panayota Stueber
Administrative Officer
Colorado Ecological Services Office
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
134 Union Blvd., Suite 670
Lakewood, CO 80228
Office: (303) 236-4750
Work Schedule - Monday to Friday - 6:30 am to 4:00 pm - every other Friday off

 

mailto:panayota_stueber@fws.gov
mailto:Amy.Snyder@nrc.gov










